
Volunteers needed

The Sustainability Office is recruiting 
volunteers from the campus 
community to monitor bird impacts 
on buildings in April and May. 

For volunteer details, visit 

sustain.ok.ubc.ca/birdfriendly

How can you help?
•  Walk around select campus buildings two to four 

times a week, for 30 minutes 

• Report bird strikes observed

Your input will help to inform and support UBC’s Bird 
Friendly Design Guidelines for Buildings.

Help support 
a bird-friendly 
campus Join the UBC Okanagan 

Bird Collison monitoring 
project for Spring 2024


